

NEWSLETTER THURSDAY 5TH MARCH 2020

IMPORTANT DATES

Monday 9th March Labour Day Public Holiday

Tuesday 10th March – Curriculum Day

Wednesday 11th March Canteen closed – No lunch orders

Friday 13th March
*Books in Homes Assembly
*Canteen closed – No lunch orders

Tuesday 17th March – School Photos

Wednesday 18th March Harmony Day

23rd-27th March – Swimming program

Friday 27th March – Last day Term 1 Students finish 2.30pm

Term 2

Term 2 starts back Tuesday 14th April (Due to Easter break)

Monday 9th March is Labour Day Public Holiday & Tuesday 10th March is a Curriculum day for our school. No students are required to attend on these days. School resumes as normal on Wednesday 11th March.

Canteen - the canteen will be closed Wednesday 11th (swimming Carnival at HCSC) & Friday 13th March (Curriculum day at HCSC)

Please ensure your child brings their lunch on these days – Thank you.

Harmony Day – Wednesday 18th March

Dear Parents & Students

In celebration of Harmony Day, you are invited to come and see the amazing performances from the students at BPS

When – Wednesday 18th March

Location - Gym (Located at the back oval)

Time - 9.00 - 10.15amm

Don't forget to wear orange or a traditional costume

Books in Homes

Books in Homes term 1 is happening on Friday 13th March at 1:30pm.

Bring your teddies and wear your P.Js because the theme is bedtime reading!

Don't forget to enter the Role Model Competition and bring your entries to Miss King.

Happy reading!



School uniform and school hats

All students need to wear either a bucket, wide brimmed or legionnaires hat (that covers the ears) outside during Term 1 & Term 4. All uniform and hats are available at Lowes in Broadmeadows Shopping Centre. Please mark/label your child's hat and all uniform items so they can be promptly returned to them.

Book packs

Payments are now due for your child/children's school book packs. The cost is \$40 per student. Payment can be made as cash to the office or direct deposit to the school bank account.

BSB 063229 Account Number 0090 2014 & please use your child's name as a reference.

Bpay – please contact the office for your families Bpay reference number.

Book Club

Bookclub Issue 2, has been distributed in Week 5 of Term 1. Please ensure orders are given to your child's classroom teacher on, or before Friday the 13th of March.

Mrs Spurr – Library

Swimming

We had an overwhelming response to our 2020 swimming program. 150 students returned their form within 2 days. We now have a waitlist of 19 students who still would like to participate. Unfortunately we cannot take more than 150 students as the leisure centre needs to have enough swimming instructors to teach our students.

Pascoe Vale Girls College invites prospective students and parents to attend our Open Day on Monday 20th April 2020

Information Sessions followed by tours of the College will be held at the following times:

Morning: 9.00am – 10.30am Evening: 7.00pm – 8.00pm

Parents and children only need to attend one session. There is no need to register attendance.

APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN: YEAR 7 SEAL PROGRAM 2021

The SEAL Program provides differentiated teaching and learning that meets the needs of gifted and talented learners. The Program provides stimulating learning experiences that challenge, extend, and develop the gifts of students by offering acceleration and enrichment. SEAL students will study faster paced curriculum and have the opportunity to study concepts in greater depth. There is a greater emphasis on higher order thinking and learning skills and independent learning and research. The SEAL program is suited to students who are capable of studying curriculum at a faster pace, have a strong passion for learning, are capable of working independently, enjoy intellectual challenges and have superior problem solving abilities.

Visit the College website for further information and to apply for the SEAL program:

www.pvgc.vic.edu.au

If you are unable to attend our Open Day sessions, the College also conducts tours with the Principal or an Assistant Principal throughout the year. Bookings can be made by contacting the College on **9306 2544** or online through the College website at **www.pvgc.vic.edu.au**

School Photo Day 2020 - Broadmeadows Primary School

Annual school photos will be taken on 17 March, 2020 when sibling photos will also be taken by request.

Important Information - School Photos 2020



School Photographs will be taken at

Broadmeadows Primary School

17 March, 2020

There is no need to return any forms or payment to school before photo day

Unique Image Codes will be issued to all students on or after photo day

When you receive the individualised flyer for your child, follow the instructions to register your details online and receive SMS and email notifications when images can be viewed in the webshop (approx. 10 days after photography is completed).

Registration is required each year to link your child's images for the current year with your contact details.

Sibling Portrait Photos

If you would like a sibling photograph taken, request one BEFORE photo day

3 easy steps ...

 Grab your phone and go to arphotos.typeform.com/to/G6qbVP



2. Enter the name and class of the eldest child to be in the photo



Enter the names of all other siblings to be included in the photo



IMPORTANT - Sibling Photo requests close at midday on the day before photo day

CAN'T GO ONLINE? - CONTACT YOUR SCHOOL FOR AN ORDER FORM

If you are not able to register online but would still like to order school photos, please contact your school and request an order form. **CASH orders can only be accepted up until photo day.**





ZERO & REWARDS CARD HOLDERS ONE DAY ONLY - 12TH MARCH



DON'T HAVE A CARD? APPLY IN-STORE OR ONLINE & START ENJOYING THE BENEFITS. *T&C'S APPLY.

*Offer available instare & antine, ends midnight (AEDT) 12/03/20. Must use Zero or Rewards cord to receive discount. Excludes Gift Cords & schoolwear laybys. Connot be used in conjunction with any other offer, no rainchecks.